Bay Vista Waterline Replacement Project

The City of Biloxi's Bay Vista Subdivision Replacement Project is coming to your
area. We want to make you aware of the potential impacts to your neighborhood.

The construction will take place south of Old Bay Road, west of Popp's Ferry
Road, north of Pass Road and west of Churchill Avenue. The project includes
the installation of new water mains and abandoning the existing outdated water mains.

The contractor for this $3.3 million project is DNA Underground, LLC. Work on this
300 day contract on May 1, 2025 and is expected to be finished by March 1, 2026.

If you have any questions or concerns during this project please contact Robert Smith
of the City of Biloxi Engineering Department at 228-435-6269 or you may email
engineering@biloxi.ms.us.

Thank you in advance for your patience while we complete this much needed upgrade
to the water system in your area.

To keep up with road work, road closures, and boil water notices, visit online at biloxi.ms.us
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Bay Vista Waterline Replacement Project

Contractor: DNA Underground
Cost: $3.3 Million
Duration: May 2025 to March 2026
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and the Biloxi City Council
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David Shoemaker

Point of Contact for Issues: Robert Smith, City of Biloxi Engineering Department 228-435-6269 or

engineering@biloxi.ms.us



